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Dear Parents 

Key Stage 1 (FS, Y1 and Y2) –Wednesday 12th December 2.00 pm and 5.30 pm 

 

This year our Key Stage 1 will be performing ‘The Magical Christmas Journey’.  We would 

like every family to have the opportunity to see their children perform but because of the 

popularity for the evening performance we will have to limit you initially to two tickets per 

family. You may request extra tickets on a first come first served basis, although we cannot 

guarantee these. Please send in payment for any spare tickets requested and we will 

reimburse you if necessary. Any additional tickets will be handed out to the children on 

Tuesday 11th December. 

We appreciate that in the evening you might have childcare problems. If you do need to 

bring North Duffield pupils with you there will be supervision provided or they will be able 

to sit in the hall. Please indicate the number of children on the slip below.   There will be no 

cost for these children however we must stress that this is only for children at this school.  

 

There will be a charge of £1 per ticket for entry to the plays. 

 

Due to the fact that many children are distracted with flash photography could we ask you 

to wait until the end of the performance when you may take photographs.  If you choose to 

record the performance please would you stand at the side or the back of the hall in order 

to minimise disruption.  Please can I remind you that any photographs or films should be for 

personal use only and must not be published on social media sites. 

 

Please will you fill in the reply slip below and return with the money in an envelope by Friday 

7 th December at the latest. 

 

Yours sincerely 

A Russell 

.... ............................................................................................................................. ................................ 

Please return this portion as soon as possible. 

Performance Paid Tickets - 2 

evening per family 

maximum 

N Duffield pupils 

requiring 

supervision 

Extra tickets 

required if 

available 

Key Stage 1 –Wednesday 12 December 2.00 pm    

Key Stage 1 –Wednesday 12 December 5.30pm    

 

I enclose ………..………….. payment for a total of   …………... tickets. 
 

Child’s Name  _____________________________________ Class _______________ 

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

                        

 

mailto:admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk
http://www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk/

